
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Works to upgrade the central section of Southport–
Burleigh Road (Bundall Road), between Vespa 
Crescent and Monaco Street Bridge, are progressing.  

As part of the upgrade, the right-hand turn lane from 
Bundall Road into Binda Place will be permanently 
removed.  

Permanent access changes for Binda Place will be in 
place from Monday 14 November 2016. Please note left-
hand turn access to Binda Place will be maintained for 
motorists travelling southbound on Bundall Road.  

As part of these works, APA Gas will be undertaking 
night works to relocate a gas main situated at the entry to 
Binda Place from Bundall Road.  

It is important to note that wet weather, contractor and 
site conditions may change this work schedule. 

Location and timing 

Local access will be maintained for residents whilst the 
works are conducted.  

Access changes will be in place from: 

 Monday 14 November 
2016  

Meanwhile night works will take place from: 

 6pm Monday 14 
November – 6am 
Tuesday 15 November 

What to expect  

During works, local residents and road users can expect: 

 Audible construction noise: Heavy machinery will be in 
use during the work period, along with reversing 
beepers and flashing lights.  

 Lane closures: Lane closures will be in place on Binda 
Place. One lane will be maintained for entering and 
exiting Binda Place for duration of gas works.  

 Changes to traffic, pedestrian and cyclist routes in the 
work zone – stay alert and obey all directional 
signage.  

 Changed traffic conditions and reduced speed limits 
within the work zones. 

We thank you for your patience during this important road 
upgrade. 
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Removal right-
hand turn lane 

Stay up-to-date 

To receive our regular construction updates via email or 
SMS, please register your details. 

Phone: 1800 227 561* – select option 2 

Email: SouthportBurleighRoadCentral@georgiou.com.au 

For general project information visit the Department of 
Transport and Main Roads website and search for 
Southport–Burleigh Road. 

Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects 

Plan ahead and be ready – call 13 19 40 for traffic and 
travel information or visit www.131940.qld.gov.au.  

*Standard call charges may apply.  


